Year Two Weekly Update
Friday 22nd March/

HOLLICKWOOD
R Bl schoo

Messages:

Thank you for joining us for our class assembly. A huge well done to the children for a great assembly and well done, and thank you, to

you all for helping the children learn their lines. A special thank you, also, to Lucy for making three gorgeous astronauts ouifits.

REMEMBER rewvision guides are on sale now and should be paid for on School Money. You can then collect them from the School Office.

Maths:

This week we have been learning how to recognise nonsunit fractions
such as 3/4 and 2/3. We have also been ;earning how to find 3/4 and
2/3 of an amount.

Next week will be doing assessments all week so we will not be follow-
ing any maths topic. This is so we can assess what the children know
and where are areas of weakness are so we can address them after the
holidays.

o Soallinas

phes. We hawe been learning that when you are writing about
someones possession then you use an apostrophe before the °s.
We have also learnt that if you are talking about the posses
sion of multiple things or people then you use the apostrophe
after the s. For instance; If there are two cats then you would
write, the cats dinner.

Next week we will be assessing the childrens progress with
their common exception words. We will assess the Y2 and Y1
words and for some children the Y3/4 words.

English:

This week we have written some nonffiction writing about Neil Arms
Next week we will be using this time to assess ther children writing

skills and to conference with each child and explain tot them what

they need to do to improve their writing further,.

Topic:

This week we have continues our learning about explorers, in particu-
lar Neil Armstrong. In Science we have also designed comic strips and
posters to show how a plant grows. In Computing the children pub-
lished their own information booklet about Neil Armstrong.

Next week, in topic we will be continuing learning about Neil
Armstrong and comparing his life to Christopher Columbus. In Com-
Mash.

Homework: Please continue to work through the work books which you have purchased. Please have a go at the
section on Apostrophes page 8-9. If your child wants to bring their book to school for me to have a look at that is

fine. Make sure their name is in it !

DONT FORGET TO READ YOUR ACCELERATED READER BOOK AND DO THE TEST ! (remember you can not
access the test page on the website on a Saturday or Sunday),




